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Florida Department of Transportation

CHARLIE CRIST 405 Suwannee Street STEPHANIE KOPELOUSOS
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
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July 23, 2007
This Memo Has Expired

DCE MEMORANDUM NO. 14-07
(FHWA Approved: 7-18-07)

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS /47'6:2 (/J.v(g—/
o

FROM: Brian Blanchard, Director, Office of Construction
COPIES: Bob Burleson (FTBA)

SUBJECT: REVISION TO SPECIFICATION 9-8 Acceptance and Final Payment
Requirement of Form FHWA-47

Under the Standard Specification 9-8 (g), there is a requirement that all contractors submit the Form FHWA-47
to the Department in order to receive final payment on all Federal Aid Projects. FHWA has recently
discontinued the requirement for submittal of this form by the Department; therefore it will not be required from
the contractor.

The revision will be introduced in the next specification update, but needs to be implemented as soon as
possible by authority of this memorandum. Specification 9-8 (g) will be deleted as well as the verbiage relating
to Form FHWA-47 in Specification 9-5.4.

Please contact David Chason in the State Construction Office at (850) 414-4171 should you have any questions.
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